
APPENDIX A 

ROAD   OBJECTIONS COUNCIL’S RESPONSE

Bell Street South.  
Prohibition of right turn. 

From Church left turn would take vehicles 
through town centre, including funeral 
corteges.  Usual cemetery and 
crematorium in opposite direction.   

The new junction layout means that right turning vehicles 
are almost immediately at the traffic signals and exit 
vehicles will be approaching from the right.  The objection 
should be overruled.   

Church Hill – One Way From 2 residents – Street operates without 
problems.  It would be a great 
inconvenience to exit via Seagers Lane 
and Bell Street onto Moor Street. 

This was requested by a resident but in view of objection 
this should not be proceeded with.  

John Street, Bent Street 
and Victoria Street – 
One Way 

From 4 residents of John Street and 2 non 
residents.  This would put additional traffic 
on Bank Street and prevent their easy 
access to Dudley Road.  

This was requested by residents.  However, as other 
residents oppose the measure for John Street, it is 
proposed that the one way length should be shortened to 
the first 62 metres from Bank Street.  Bent Street and 
Victoria Street to remain as advertised.  

 


